
 

 

May 19, 2021 

 
 
 
The Board of 
Fire and Police Commissioners 
200 East Wells Street, Room 706 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Dear Commissioners: 

We are writing today in support of appointing Acting Fire Chief Aaron Lipski as Chief of the 
Milwaukee Fire Department. 

As the energy provider to all residents of the City of Milwaukee, we have the opportunity to 
work closely with the Milwaukee Fire Department on a regular basis. We have been impressed 
with Acting Chief Lipski’s leadership and partnership on promoting natural gas and electric 
safety to Milwaukee firefighters and residents. 

Leading the brave women and men of the Milwaukee Fire Department is an important position. 
We believe Acting Chief Lipski shows the qualities to do the job. 

 

Kevin Fletcher      Tom Metcalfe 

     

WEC Energy Group     We Energies 
President and CEO     President 

 


